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Last spring during class at Gonzalez School for Young Children, Taryn Hope observed a 
physical change in the demenor of one of her students, Gia Garza. The educator alerted the four-
year-old’s parents who quickly sought medical attention. 

Today, Gia is a thriving kindergarten student at Evers Park Elementary School on the road to 
recovery and a full, active life. 

For her attention to detail, support for the Garza family and love for her students – we are 
proud to honor Ms. Taryn Hope during this month’s Spotlight. 

 
Members of the Garza Family, and faculty respresentatives from Gonzalez SYC and Evers 

Park Elementary School will be on hand to honor Ms. Hope. 
 

 
 


